
Central Iowa EMS Directors Association 

STEMI Task Force Meeting Notes 

Thursday, October 20, 2016, 8:00am 

 

 

The goal of the Central Iowa EMS Directors Association is improved pre-hospital care for the sick and injured in our respective communities, and 

to maintain and improve communication and collaborative efforts between EMS agencies and associated organizations. 

 

In attendance 

Heather Maier, Mission Lifeline 

Lee Richardson, Altoona FD 

Brian Helland, Clive FD 

David Edgar WDM EMS 

Frank Prowant, Ankeny FD 

Jeff Spencer, Indianola FD 

Patricia Cavanaugh, Mercy 

Elizabeth Brandt, Mercy 

Susan Brown, Mercy 

Amy DuShane, Mercy 

Matt Klein, Mercy/WHFD 

Crystal Glazebrook-Hurley, 
Unity Point 

Katy Hill, Unity Point 

Steve House, Unity Point 

Karla Sukut, Unity Point 

Steve House, Unity Point 

1. Mission Lifeline Iowa Report – Heather Maier,  Report provided. EMS Grant Round 4 should be 
announced next week. Public Education materials are available on the mission Lifeline website for 
ordering at no cost.  

2. Health System Data Reports: Web site has been updated! Will try to add data from 1st medical 
contact to 12 lead to the report. 

3. Improving STEMI Outcomes Meeting 

 Monday, November 14, 2016, Christopher’s Restaurant, Des Moines, 5:30 social time, 
6:00pm program start. 

 Flyer was distributed by David Edgar and will be sent out by email after today’s meeting. 
Task Force members are encouraged to take the flyer to their local clinics and urgent care 
centers and encourage them to attend.  

 Operations committee has developed the program format for the evening. 

o Including two displays of paramedic equipment with manikins by Unity Point and 
Mercy Ambulance services. 

o We will also try to have a ambulance for display in the parking lot. 

 Matt Klein has secured formal CEH’s and nursing CEU’s for the program. Still working on 
CME’s but may not be able to obtain them for the program. We will set-up a registration 
table in the entry to the room.  

 Katy will have signs to post on the entry doors to guide attendees to the room.  

4. The next meeting is being moved to December since the STEMI Workshop is in November. Next 
meeting is Thursday, December 15, 2016, 8:00am, at Polk County EMA.  


